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SANITARY PROTOCOLS 

DOMVS BAEBIA 

SCHOOL YEAR 2020/21 

COVID 19 
 

Dear fellows, 

 

      From the Saguntina Domus Baebia, we inform you about the safety 

and hygienic measures to be taken into consideration by teachers and students 

when they visit our facilities during this school year 2020-2021. 

 

IN-PERSON VISIT TO OUR TEACHING ROOM OF 

CLASSICAL CULTURE 

- Visiting centres will be required to follow the sanitary protocols 

established by the central and autonomic governments, regarding hand-

washing with hydroalcoholic gel, sanitize shoes, wearing masks, keeping a 

proper social distance, ventilating the room, controlling temperature, or 

limiting the quantity of people allowed in one room. 

 

- The usage of restrooms will follow the rules of health authorities. 

 

- The Domus Baebia teachers will control and supervise the proper 

compliance of the rules, with special attention to the wearing of masks, and 

the usage of hydroalcoholic gel. In any case, visiting schools will be 

reminded of the obligatory nature of these terms before arriving here. 

 

- The Domus Baebia staff will sanitize all the materials within our 

facilities, before and after the interaction with students, as well as a general 

cleansing after the visit. 

 

- Student groups will be reduced to a maximum of 30 per day, split in two 

groups of 15, which will work in separate spaces, isolated from each other, 

following the ratio established by the visiting school itself. 

 

- Applications for the whole 2020-2021 school year will be opened in 
September. 
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PROTOCOLS 
 

a) Gradual entrance of the students, so that they don’t meet in the entrance 
hall: 

 
- 10:00h:   15 students enter, they are welcomed and go upstairs to 

their classroom. 
- 10:15 h:   The other 15 students are allowed in, and they go upstairs 

to their classroom. 
 

b)  As for the workshop offer, this year the choices will be reduced, in order 
to ensure optimal hygienic and sanitary conditions. The activities and the 
group organization will be agreed with the visiting centres before they 
arrive. 

 
c) Throughout this school year, students won’t be asked to leave their bags 

in the wardrobe, as it happens every year. They will keep their belongings 
with them during until the visit concludes. 

 
d) Exiting from the Domus will be gradual as well. 

 
e) Having a morning snack will be allowed only before entering the Domus, 

so that students don’t go out and in all the time. 
 

f) Chairs will be placed maintaining a proper distance between each other. 
 

g) Spaces in which social distancing will be hard to keep, will be unable to 
enter in. 

 
h) Students who take part actively in the workshops, will be asked to wash 

their hands before and after touching the materials. 
 

i) During our activities, the Domus will provide all students with properly 
sanitized materials, only for individual usage. 

 
j) The Domus Baebia will provide visiting schools with digital resources 

and activities about our workshops.  
 

 
 
For further doubts or inquiries, you may contact us via telephone 637 83 

18 10 or with the email domusbaebia@gmail.com 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Teachers in charge of the 
Saguntina Domus Baebia. 
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